City of Pueblo Police Department

August 29, 2022 [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]

On August 28, 2022, at approximately 11:18 p.m., Pueblo Police were dispatched to 4000 block of N.
Elizabeth St. on a report of a shooting. Police found a wounded security guard that had been shot. Police
rendered medical aid to the security guard until an ambulance arrived.

The suspect is described as Hispanic male, wearing a blue or purple hat, black t-shirt with either gold or
white writing across the front, grey jeans and black shoes. The suspect was last seen running westbound
on Patty Ln.

The suspect was contacted by the security guard for being a suspicious person on the property. The
security guard did not sustain serious bodily injury from the gunshot wound and is in stable condition. If
you can identify the suspect, please contact Detective Jose Medina at (719) 320-6006 or if you would
like to remain anonymous, contact Pueblo Crime Stoppers @ (719) 542-STOP (719-542-7867) or
www.pueblocrimestoppers.com. If your information leads to a felony arrest, you could be eligible for a
cash reward.

The information contained in this press release is based on preliminary information available at the time of its drafting. The
Pueblo Police Department
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